
November 7, 1988 

Commissioner of Public Lands 
P. 0. Box 1148 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 

Attention: Mr. Pete Martinez 

Re: Winter Queen State Unit 
Lea County, New Mexico 

Gentlemen: 

On behalf of Yates Petroleum Corporation, application i s hereby 
made for preliminary approval of the Winter Queen .State U n i t , Lea 
County, New Mexico. This e x p l o r a t o r y u n i t consists e n t i r e l y of 
state lands. Submitted herewith are the f o l l o w i n g : 

1. Two copies of the d r a f t U n i t Agreement, w i t h Exhibits "A" 
and "B". 

2. Draft of the Unit Operating Agreement. 

3. G e o l o g i c a l Explanation i n d u p l i c a t e , w i t h maps and cross 
section. 

On behalf of the Applicant, i t i s hereby alleged: 

A. That such agreement w i l l tend to promote the conservation of 
o i l and gas and the better u t i l i z a t i o n of reservoir energy. 

B. That under the proposed u n i t . o p e r a t i o n , the State of New 
Mexico w i l l receive i t s f a i r share pf the recoverable o i l 
and gas i n place under i t s lands i n the proposed u n i t area. 

C. That each b e n e f i c i a r y i n s t i t u t e of the State of New Mexico 
w i l l receive i t s f a i r and equitable share of the recoverable 
o i l and gas under i t s lands w i t h i n the u n i t area. 
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D. That such unit agreement i s in other respects for the best 
interest of the trust. 

Our check in the amount of $120 i s also enclosed. 

Please note that the f i r s t lease to be committed to the unit 
expires December 1, 1988, and we would therefore appreciate your 
prompt attention to t h i s matter. We are sorry for the delay in 
submitting the instruments to your office. We propose to proceed 
on November 9 with Case No. 9518 before the New Mexico Oil Conser­
vation Division, and understand that your preliminary approval of 
this unit may not be available by that time. 

Please contact me i f you have any questions or requirements. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely yours, 

DICKERSON, FISK & VANDIVER 

Chad Dickerson 

CD:pvw 
Enclosures 

cc: Mr. Ken Beardemphl 
Mr. Tom Siwula 


